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                     March 2022 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Last month I had lunch with the Chief of Police of Colorado Springs. He was about a week away 
from retirement after a career of 33 years. He said he does not think that being a police officer is 
viewed as an honorable job anymore. In 1990 they had 2,200 applicants for a force of 800 officers. 
In 2019 it dropped to 800 applicants. He said that people don’t want to be police officers and many 
families are telling their sons and daughters not to be police officers. 
 
This is a tragedy that will have a negative impact on our country if not corrected. As a ministry we 
are doing everything we can to encourage police officers and encourage young people to consider 
law enforcement as a career. We are teaching Christians that God views law enforcement as a 

way of serving Him according to Romans 13. We need 
to pray for the law enforcement officers in our country as 
never before. I have lived and worked in countries 
where law enforcement is ineffective, and crime is out of 
control.  
 
We continue to have our lunches for law enforcement 
officers every month. It is a blessing to see the officers 
come and be able to encourage them and minister to 
them. Our prayer is that the gospel like a seed will fall 
on good soil and produce fruit that will remain. There 
are many officers and civilians who work for these law 

enforcement agencies that come and who are not 
believers.  
 
We have Bible studies each week and continue to 
disciple officers. I met with another Chief of Police 
this month who is not a believer, but I am sharing 
the gospel with him. As you pray for our ministry, 
ask the Lord to bring many officers into His kingdom 
this year.  
 
I am grateful for the prayer and financial support 

that enables us to keep serving the Lord through 
this ministry. I am praying for opportunities to 
minister in other countries this year as well.   
God bless you.                                     

Sincerely, 
Randy Green 

Lunch in Denver in March with a group of 30 

Marlene talking to a police officer at the lunch 
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